Matthias, Isaac L

From: Pete Souza <pete@petesouza.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 6:19 PM
To: All Alders

Subject: Brayden lot

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

| object to changing the zoning from four stories to ten stories on the Braden lot. It is vital to maintain the four-story
limit in the First Settlement historic district. Changing it will set a precedent where the zoning regulations throughout
the historic district no longer mean anything for any future project. In addition ten stories along East Main would cut off
all afternoon sunlight to many houses within the District. Not to mention that developers have publicly stated that ten
stories would make it harder to increase low income housing in such a building.

Pete Souza

101 S. Franklin St.



